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I am VERY disappointed in the cancellation of EPIC, a supplemental health insurance.  As
you know, doctor and hospital fees are extremely high and not all these fees are covered by the
basic health insurance.

I really hope that you bring back a supplemental health insurance!

Mary Laufenberg

Letter 39
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